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18th July 2022 

Breakfast Club 2022-23 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our annual Breakfast Club registration fee of £5.50 is to be paid via ParentPay in order to register for 
Breakfast Club, this is payable per child. The £5.50 fee is valid for the whole academic year and enables us to 
process all the paperwork needed in order for you to make use of our services.  
 
Breakfast club is available from 7.30am to 8.40am Monday to Friday during term times. 
Each Breakfast Club session is £5.00. 
 
Breakfast Club bookings are to be made on ParentPay by the Thursday for the following week. If your child is 
eligible for pupil premium funding, you are only required to pay the registration fee of £5.50. If you are 
unsure, whether your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, please contact the school office and we will 
be able to check on your behalf. 
 
If you wish your child to attend breakfast club please complete the form below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HNwPHiEr5kqDs3aG_zfrJEpx-
QYNx8xErvKniDuWj59UN1lBS0hCWE1QNzA0VEJaTzI0WTVGNzNHQi4u 

 
Bookings will be made on a first come first served basis and payments must be made via ParentPay. You can 
also use tax-free childcare or childcare vouchers, we will accept the most popular ones according to the 
demand we will have. Cash will not be accepted. To check if you are eligible for tax-free childcare please 
follow the link below: 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-tax-free-childcare 
 
If payment is not received in advance, children will not be allowed to attend clubs. There will be no 
exceptions to this. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office using the contact details 

above.  

After School wraparound care is provided by Get Active, who can be booked via telephone 01344 860 868 or 
email - info@getactivesports.com. 
 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs N Dallibar 

Head Teacher 
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